
 

 

 
Ref: WritingWorkshop/UKS2/noc 
 
 
9th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you know, Writing is one of the three main pillars of a child’s Primary education. Writing 
provides children with a vehicle to express who they are as people and to actively engage in 
daily life. Writing makes children’s thinking and learning visible and permanent. It provides 
children with opportunities to explain and refine their ideas to others and themselves.  
 
We want to work with parents to ensure that our children are given every possible 
opportunity to embed and utilise the writing skills they learn in school, and to really 
appreciate and engage in this foundation subject.  
 
On Tuesday 28th November, at 9am, Miss Fegan will be holding a Writing Focus Workshop 
for parents of Year 5 & 6 children. The aim of the workshop will be to provide parents with 
helpful ways to encourage children to practice their writing skills in day to day life, and to 
give you guidance and support as to how you can help refine your child’s writing ability at 
home. There will be information about the specific aspects of writing that your child will 
learn during their educational journey, as well as signposting to useful resources you can 
use at home. 
 
The workshop will be held in the Lower Hall and entrance will be via the Library doors. 
Unfortunately, due to space, we are only able to allow entry to one parent per family.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
 


